
December 3, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am thrilled to recommend Devina Martinez to join and become a member of your team. As day camp 
Coordinator, I had the pleasure of working as Devina’s coordinator when she was a Support Staff 
Counsellor. Responsible, punctual, and kind, Devina was one of the best staff on site. I absolutely 
endorse her broad skill set.  
 
Throughout the summer, I was continuously impressed with Devina’s capability to adapt to changing 
routines and her dedication to consistently providing support to anyone at camp who needed it. Devina 
is incredibly compassionate with a strong eye for inclusion. From just one summer of working with 
Devina, I watched her grow into her role as a Support Staff Counsellor. With her ability to take immense 
initiative and her gift to foster relationships, I knew I could always rely on her to be willing to ensure all 
campers were feeling comfortable and included while at camp. 
 
While Devina thrived in promoting and implementing inclusion throughout our camp, she was also an 
amazing team player and an asset to the staff team. Optimistic, caring, empathetic, and incredibly easy 
to get along with, Devina truly was a joy to have on my staff team this summer. Devina left a remarkably 
positive impact on not only the campers who attended our day camp, but also the entire staff team. 
 
I am highly confident in my recommendation and believe that Devina would be an incredible member of 
your team. I would be more than happy to speak with you should you want any further knowledge on 
my experience working with Devina. If so, please email me at emilyjoparker1@gmail.com or by 
telephone at 519-697-8627 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Emily Jo Parker 
Day Camp Coordinator  
City of London 


